
January 13, 2016 

 

Mrs. Stanley and Henderson Board of Education: 

Personnel: 

Currently, the Athletic Department has no personnel changes. 

Sports Information: 

Winter Sports are in full swing.  The Archery Team just competed in the Henderson County Classic, 

finishing second, just 1 point behind Webster.  The Swim Team is doing well and posting several 

personal bests and competing well in our local meets.  The Colonel and Lady Colonel Basketball Teams 

are in the meat of their schedule and are both are favorites in the district and region.  The Colonels hold 

a 5-9 record and the Lady Colonels hold an 8-4 record.  The District will be hosted by Union County 

during the week of February 22-26.  Boys Basketball Regional is being held at Hopkins County Central 

High School and Girls Basketball Regional is being held at Hopkinsville High School with the host being 

Fort Campbell. 

Baseball, Softball, Track, Bass Fishing and Tennis have begun their early conditioning programs.  Tryouts 

begin February 15th. 

Henderson County High School continues to be in compliance with all KHSAA By-Laws. 

Respectfully Submitted: 

 

Vivian Tomblin 

HCHS Athletic Director 


